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Dear Parents/ Carers, 

 

Firstly, may I begin by thanking you all for your support during this term, which has continued to be another 

challenging one to navigate for you as parents/ carers and also for staff too. Hopefully as we move into the 

summer term, there will be no more snow days or lawful industrial action and we can focus on continuing to 

ensure a high-quality education for your children. 

 

After the Easter holidays, Mrs Dullat will be taking some time to recover from an operation and will 

therefore, not be the Year 2 teacher for at least the first half of the summer term. However, I would like 

to reassure all parents/ carers that Year 2 Sycamore will be fully supported during this time and will be 

taught by Mr Corns who is a very experienced and highly effective Year 2 teacher. Year 3 Beech will be 

taught by Miss Ali, a very experienced teacher and phase leader who is joining us from another school until 

further notice.  I know that you will wish to join us in sending all our very best wishes to Mrs Dullat and 

wish her a speedy recovery from her operation. 



 

 

 

 

 

                 

 

I also have some fantastic news to share with you all and I am delighted to inform you that Mrs Cooper has 

given birth to a healthy baby girl and Mrs Johnson has also given birth to a healthy baby boy. Both moms 

and babies are doing well and we cannot wait to meet them soon.  

 

In addition, Mrs Rushton and Mr Darby are also now very proud parents to their new daughter too, who 

arrived somewhat ahead of schedule – giving us all a big shock to say the least! We are all absolutely over 

the moon to say that mom and baby are both doing well and baby is getting bigger and stronger every day. 

We cannot wait to meet her very soon.  

 

We cannot wait to meet our two new lovely little girls and a boy too and I am sure that our children will be 

excited to see them all very soon. I know that you will join us all at Loxdale in sending our love to all three 

families – such lovely news to be able to share with you. 

 

 

I would just like to take the opportunity to wish you all a very Happy Easter. I hope that the weather is 

kind to us and that you manage to enjoy spending much needed time with your family and friends. 
 

Yours sincerely, 

P Scott 

Mrs P Scott 

Headteacher 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 


